
 

The blue dark line is the districts per pupil spending over time. The lighter redline is the Williams County 
average and the lighter blue line is the overall State average. The district has increase per pupil spending 
a lot in the last few years. This is partially due to increased overall spending while student enrollment is 
decreasing.  This information is general fund expenditures only.  


